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24th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Over the last number of years we have enjoyed running the school summer programme.. It has 
proved to be a valuable addition to our school and a positive benefit to the children who have 
taken part.  
 
This summer our school is due to undergo a major energy retrofit funded by the EU, RePower 
programme. You can read more about this programme here. While this is a very positive 
development for our school we have had to commit to not use the building over the summer 
holidays. Therefore we will not be in a position to hold the summer programme this year. 
 
A home based summer programme is available but details about this have not been published 
by the Department of Education yet. Once they are, I will let you know. 
 
Should you require any further information on any of the above please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mícheál Hyland 
Principal 
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